
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: Callie Morphew WEEK OF:  2/24-2/28 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT:  English  
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/We will work on a 
Measuring Up Mini Test 
together as a class/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/We will work on a 
Measuring Up Mini Test 
together as a class/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current events/Ch. 3 
lesson 2 
questions/edpuzzle 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT:  English 
 
CLASSWORK:   “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/We will work on a 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
Measuring Up Mini Test 
together as a class/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: 9th grade 
Benchmark test 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current events/Test 
over Demand/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: 10th grade 
Benchmark test 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

 


